
13.02.2020 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I hope you all have a wonderful and relaxing half-term. The children have worked 

extremely hard over the past few weeks and I have particularly enjoyed the artwork 

they have started to produce in the style of William Morris. Their diary entries in the 

style of Jim Jarvis, and information texts about horrid Victorian jobs have also been 

spectacular. We are still working hard on fractions in Maths and this will continue 

when we return.  

Homework 

Spellings – Spelling Shed and worksheets (tests on Thursdays)  

Spelling Shed passwords have been reset to: stbens. Username is first initial and last 

name eg John Smith would be jsmith.  

Maths – adding and subtracting fractions with the same denominator 

Optional extra homework, please see Spring 1 grid.  

Reminders 

 PE continues to be on Monday and Fridays – kit required to participate.  

 Trumpets - Monday at 1:30pm  

 

Have a lovely half-term holiday 

Miss A Broderick  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Mrs Browne’s Spelling group 
words: 
Painful 
Mouthful 
Fearful 
Cheerful 
Hateful 
Wonderful 
Stressful 
Delightful  

Miss Broderick’s Spelling Group 
Words: 

Amateur  

Ancient  

Awkward  

Criticise  

Excellent 

Foreign  

Pronunciation  

Symbol  

Yacht 

Equipment  


